
 

Southwest Academy 

Transportation Information for the 2022-2023 School Year 

 

Beep Beep…  

Baltimore County Office of Transportation is working tirelessly to assign buses for students 

around the county. Transportation information will be shared with families by Southwest 

Academy through the following formats: 

 

A phone call through the school messaging system to all SWA families the week of 

August 22, 2022, indicating the bus that the student is assigned to. 

 

An email and text to all SWA families the week of August 22, 2022, indicating the 

assigned bus and the bus stops associated with the assigned bus.  

 

Families may reach out to Mrs. Anne Hammel, AP in charge of Transportation, during 

the week of August 22, 2022, at ahammel@bcps.org or 443-809-8025, and the 

student’s transportation information can be shared with the designated parent/guardian.   

 

 

 

Additional Transportation Information 

 

• Students who live within 1.0 miles door to door of Southwest Academy are assigned as 

a walker.  

• Seventh and Eighth graders who live in the same residence as last school year will most 

likely be assigned the same bus and stop as the previous year, however, they should still 

ensure that they are riding the bus that has been assigned to them prior to August 29, 

2022.  

• Please examine the handout within the summer mailing detailing BCPS’s bus discipline 

procedures and consequences. BCPS is committed to ensuring that students and drivers 

have a safe and secure bus ride to and from the school.  
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